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Nominated as ATLANTIC ACTIVE DIRECTOR 
 
It is with great enthusiasm that I submit my name for consideration of a second term as the 
Atlantic Region Active Director. During my three years in the position, I have served as the 
Chair of the Governance Committee with focus on accountability of actions and processes.  
 
This past year I was elected by my fellow members of the Board to sit on the Executive 
Committee. I have also served on the O’Brien Awards Committee during my first year and 
have been on the Government Relations Committee since it was formed. I would very much 
like to continue in those roles and see the work that we have started through to its fruition.  
 
I am not a person to shy away from uncomfortable conversations and I have always spoken 
my point of view and voiced concerns of others which have been brought to my attention. 
Most importantly though, I place high value on respectful, healthy discourse which involves 
listening and working with others as a Team. I have enjoyed hearing the various 
perspectives, ideas, struggles and solutions from across the country. The common thread 
between us all is perseverance and the love for the horse and sport.  
 
Personally speaking, it has been another busy year with our stable and it has allowed me to 
travel to most of the tracks in our region. Through this travelling, I have been able to see and 
meet many local horsepeople in person.   
 
As our list of owners grow, we see new members from all over the Atlantic Provinces join 
our team, many who are getting back involved after years away from the industry which 
gives me great optimism for the future of Harness Racing in the area. I would be very 
honoured if chosen to represent the Active Horsemen in the Atlantic Region for another 
term.  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrea Rennison 
 
 


